
        Our Lady Queen of Angels Church   
                    Sunday, January 25,  2015 

 Deacon Joe Visinsky - Administrator 

             The Pastoral Care Assistant: Rebecca Kozlick 
738 Sunshine Avenue (Church) Rectory Phone…………….754-5224 

162 Wheeler St. (Chapel)             Rectory Facsimile…………754-4447 

Central City, PA. 15926-1233 Activities Center Phone…. 289-9580  

E-mail address: info@ladyqueenofangels.org  Chapel Hall Phone……….754-4089 

Web Site: http://www.ladyqueenofangels.org  or  http://www.ladyqueenofangels.com  

MASSES: WEEKDAY MASS OF SPIRITUAL GROWTH: 8:00 AM AT THE CHURCH 

SATURDAY ANTICIPATED MASS: 4:00 PM AT THE CHURCH 

SUNDAY MASSES: 8:00 AM AT THE CHURCH & 10:30 AM AT THE CHAPEL 
HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION: AS ANNOUNCED IN THE BULLETIN 

RECONCILIATION/CONFESSION:  SATURDAY, 3:30 PM – 3:45 PM AT THE CHURCH   

SUNDAY MORNING MASS:      

Live from St. John Gualbert Cathedral, Johnstown is telecast at 11am on Channel 8, WWCP TV. 

Parish Ministries and Services of Our Lady Queen of Angels Church – If you are interested in providing your time or 

talents with any of the following ministries at our parish, please contact the name listed for more information on that 

particular group.  Your participation is always welcomed and encouraged. 
           Annual Catholic Appeal Committee – Chairpersons: Ken and Jane Skone   754-5584 Marriage Preparation:   754-5224 

Activities Center:  Shirley Roman – 754-5255                     Matthew 25 Ministries, “The Last Judgment” Patty Bonus 754-4225  
     & Bar tenders  Shirley Roman 754-5255                                                  Music/Choirs/Cantors:  Mark Chipchosky 754-4508  Adrian Popig  754-4029 

          Altar Servers:  Tara Kozlick  754-4128    Parish Council:   Josephine Fetsko   754-1304 

          Baked Goods Ministry       Parish Nurse/Health Ministry of OLQA:  Jenny Novak  754-5219 
          Cemetery Committee:  Dick Stern   754-8363     Parish Pastoral Assistant – Becky Kozlick  754-4128 

          Central City Youth Ministries:  Becky Kozlick  754-5224   Pro-Life: Karen Mincek  754-5065 

          Community Thrift Store:       754-5224    Readers/Lectors:  Dick Stern    754--8363 
           Decorating Chapel:  Josephine Fetsko 754-1304    Religious Director, Becky Kozlick  754-4128 

           Decorating Church:  Jenny Novak  754-5219    Rite of Christian Initiation of Adult (RCIA): Ray McGreehan  754-1781 

           Eucharistic Ministers:         754-5224                      Society of Angels:   Julie Bollman    733-4498 
           Finance Council:  Dick Stern   754-8363    St. Vincent DePaul – Deanna Will 754-8088 

          Funeral Luncheons Volunteer Ministers:  Shirley Roman  754-5255  Vocations:  Anthony Criscuolo  754-4174 
          Knights of Columbus:  Ken Skone   754-5584    Ushers:  754-5224 

          Maintenance:  Ken Skone   754-5584 or 535-7591   SHA, Slavic Heritage Association for the Preservation of Church & Culture    

                          Dick Stern – 754-8363 

                                         We give thanks to God for our people who give much of their time, talent & treasure and expect little in return. 

They will inherit the Kingdom of God. 

By reason of Baptism we are all called to a lay ministry vocation in the Church.  All members, young and old, should be active in some way. 

People involved in ministries, services and programs for the Church, are people who go beyond their “COMFORT ZONE”. 

BAPTISM:  By Appointment; please call the Rectory 

MARRIAGE:  Pastor should be notified at least six months in advance so that couples can complete their preparation. 

   Couples will be asked if they have first considered having their wedding reception in our Activities Center. 

REGISTRATION:  Contact the Church Rectory at 754-5224. 

VISITATION OF THE SICK:  Call the rectory to have shut-ins placed on our Holy Communion calls list. 

FUNERALS, SERVICES, CEMETERY, ARRANGEMENTS, PURCHASE OF BURIAL PLOTS, ETC.:  Arranged  only by the Pastor, contact 

him at the Rectory.  These arrangements are not to be made by any funeral directors.   

The tradition has been that when a deceased person is remembered at a Mass, their family and friends try to attend. 

 MASS INTENTIONS/DEVOTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

26 Jan  Mon                                                                                                                       Gift Bearers should be the                                             

27 Jan  Tue                                                                                                                         persons that requested the 

28 Jan  Wed                                                                                                                       Mass or family members. 

29 Jan  Thu    

30 Jan   Fri                                                                                                                   

31 Jan   Sat.   4:00 pm  John & Andy Bicko by sister Margaret   

01 Feb   Sun   8:00 am  Mike Fetsko, 30 Day Remembrance, by sister Sandy and family 

01 Feb   Sun 10:30 am  Kay Wojcik by Mr. & Mrs. Mike Strongosky 

 The Sanctuary Candle burns at the Church for the health and well being of Kay Hintosh by special friend Lizzie 

Fillo.  The Sanctuary Candle burns at the Chapel for the deceased enrollees of the Father Pilz Memorial Fund (Burse). 

                                                     Finances for the Week of: January 17th and January 18th 

Adults…………………………….….  .$   2,676.00 Loose Change………………………………   $        31.00 

Students………………………….….. $        24.00 Total Collected.……………………………     $   2,869.00 

Parish Expense Offering  …………  $     138.00   Amount needed weekly……………………      $   3,970.00 
 
 

Adjusted amount Needed Yr to Date    $115,130.00 Amount Year to Date …………...Shortage  ----    $  20,234.83 

Christmas……………………………….. $    5,906.25                                         Shortage                  ------    $  14,328.58 

Our Lady Queen of Angels 
 

In 2015 we yearn for peace. 
Let love prevail and hostility cease. 
 

mailto:info@ladyqueenofangels.org


 

It has been decided by our Parish  Councils that names, like always, can be placed on our Prayer List for a period of approximately one 

month.  If, at that time, you wish to keep the name on the Prayer List, contact the Rectory to renew for another month.   

 Please pray for the following people, at the request of loving family and friends.  We also pray that  God will  

heal in mind, body and spirit, all who are listed in our Church Bulletin Prayer List: Jennie Sielczak, Frank Murawski, 

Dalston Beltz,  Constance Gruca,  Lillian Koleszarik, Mary Strongosky,  Stephen Yantus Jr.,  Marie Metsker, Rosie 

Pajak, Cathie Ketenheim, Chris Burella, Dale Snyder,  Garett Riccio,  Richard Birely, Sandy Wechtenhiser, Frank 

Mihelcic, Wayne Shepherd, David Scaife, Helen Foor, Freda Labuda,  Ethan Rohlf, Rachel Moslak, Michael Chipchosky,  

Trent,  Jean Varvorines, Victoria Murawski,  Chester Hemming, Mitsie Szostak, Mary Dee Walsh, Ann Guyer, Jeanne Bateman, 

Lydia Wechtenhiser,  Kathryn Yatta, Stanley  C. Tomaszewski,  Alice Zelenski , Sandi Wills, Carl Sprock, Gaetano Stanzione, 

Shirley Taylor, Susan Devan, Carol Hancharik, Kay Hintosh, Charlie Field Jr., David P. Bonus 
If you are unable to attend Mass and Holy Days of Obligation, please send your “contribution  envelopes” to the Rectory or 

bring them with you the next time you are able to attend.  If you follow the Finance Accounting information in the parish  

bulletin, you will note that we are almost always short.  Now is the time to keep your church services and buildings supported 

 and open…Not after they close. 

Stewardship:  3rdSunday in Ordinary Time (January 25) All three readings today speak of repenting – the act of 

changing our hearts and minds for the better.  If we find ourselves succumbing to dominant secular culture that often 

contradicts values of the Judaco-Christian tradition, we only need to “repent” by making a conscious decision of 

becoming disciples of Jesus Christ, no matter what the cost. 

 Readings for next Sunday are:  71: Dt 18:15-20  Ps 95:1-2, 6-9  1 Cor 7:32-35  Mk 1:21-28 

 26 Jan          Monday, Parish Pastoral Meeting in the Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 28 Jan          Wednesday, Knights of Columbus Meeting in the Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 03 Feb          Tuesday, SHA, Slavic Heritage Association Meeting at 7:00 PM in the Rectory 

 04 Feb          Wednesday, St. Vincent de Paul & Matthew 25 Ministries Meeting in the Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 06 Feb          First Friday, Eucharistic Adoration in the Church from 6-7 PM 

 09 Feb          Monday, Society of Angels Meeting in the Activities Center at 7:00 PM 

 17 Feb          Tuesday, Finance Council Meeting in the Church Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 23 Feb          Monday, Parish Pastoral Meeting in the Church Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 25 Feb          Wednesday, Knights of Columbus Meeting in the Church Rectory at 7:00 PM 

 

 “The Jesus Prayer”:   “Lord Jesus Christ, son of God, have mercy on me a poor sinner” To be said daily. 

                           Monthly Second Collections:  
1st weekend:  For our own Saint Vincent de Paul and Matthew 25 Ministries – to be used for the less fortunate.   

2nd weekend  For SHA, Slavic Heritage Association for the Preservation of Church and Culture, and the many works they do in our 

Church buildings and cemeteries. 

3rd weekend:  For the support of our Youth Ministry Program. 

2014 Annual Catholic Appeal Fundraiser – Save Our Church Campaign:  The 2014 ACA-Parish fund raiser has 

ended.  We have reached 60% of our $40,000 parish goal for 2014.  Thank you for your support.  .Seventy-five 

parishioners out of 360 pledged $9,550 and the remaining $15,000 was pledged by friends of the parish and organizations 

of our church.  Please support the 2015 fund drive. 

                                                                         Altar Server Schedule 
   Jan   24        Church                      4:00  PM      Mauger’s 

               Jan   25        Church                      8:00 AM      Jordan Kachur, Amy Hammer, Anna Deneen 

               Jan   25        Chapel                    10:30 AM       Michael Moslak, Emily & Madalyn Rapsky 

               Jan   31        Church                      4:00 PM       Mabon’s 

               Feb  01        Church                      8:00 AM      Tyler Tomlinson, Kaden Koleszarik, David Zelenski 

               Feb  01        Chapel                    10:30 AM       Corey & Cassandra Coleman, Makenna Topka 

                             New Parish Information 
 For Your Information:  It has been realized that there has been some confusion in the correct order of the Mass 

following Communion.  After Communion, the Priest puts the Consecrated Hosts in the Tabernacle and closes the door.   

The congregation can sit or remain kneeling, if preferred; although  the posture of the congregation should be unified. 

 Gun Bash – Spring  The date has been selected for our Spring Gun Raffle.  It will be on Sunday, April 26, 2015 

 at the usual time -  Doors open at 12:30 pm and Raffle begins at 1:00 pm.  Once again, the guns will be provided by 

Hoover’s Outfitting & Supplies.  Letters will be going out in the near future offering tickets through the mail to those  

who have attended in the past.  Watch the bulletin for more details. 

 



 Society of Angels are hosting a Basket Party on Sunday, April 19 in the Activities Center.  We are hopeful  

that  some of you will be able to donate items for the baskets, or ready made baskets, or monetary gifts.  A light  

luncheon will be included with your ticket.  Tickets are $8.00 per person.  More information will follow in future  

bulletins. 

 OLQA Bible Study, Feb. 19  at 6:00 PM in the Rectory House and continues every Tuesday through Lent.  

Bring your own Bibles or one will be given to you.  The main presenter will be Mr. Ray McGreehan of our parish.  This 

Bible Study is open to everyone of any religious background.  Weekly topics will be listed in the bulletin. 

The first topic will be the Gospel:  Matthew. 

 We will soon be in the month of February.  As we approach the beginning of Lent on Ash Wednesday (February 

18) you may want to remember to send in your Easter Mass Remembrance envelopes.  They will remain on the Altar 

during the season of Lent. 

                                                        Repeated Parish Information 

 Rescheduled Epiphany Party will be held on Sunday, February 15 in the Activities Center here at OLQA.  
Due to the nasty weather the day of our scheduled Epiphany party, we had no alternative but to cancel the Party and 

possibly save some problems on the icy roads, steps, etc.  This party will be on Sunday from 5-8:00 PM with the 

entertainment provided by Central City’s own “Zupe”.  Covered dishes are welcomed, but not mandatory.  We do 

request that you call the Rectory and RSVP, or simply drop us a note.  This is the last Sunday before the start of Lent.   Plenty 

 of food and drinks will be available.  This will also be the Social Ministry Program for our Religious Education Students.   

 Eucharistic Adoration  on February 6  in the Church from 6--7:00 pm  Worship given to Christ present in  

the Blessed Sacrament, outside of Mass and Holy Communion.  Also, at this most spiritual time, there will be a reading  

of all the names  on our prayer list, where we pray that God will heal in mind, body, and spirit.  

 Eucharistic Ministers Needed for the 4:00 PM and 8:00 AM Masses We are in need of Eucharistic Ministers, 

and possibly some Readers.  If you are able to help out with either, please call the Rectory.  We can meet with you and 

discuss which of the Masses you would like to attend and serve. Classes will be scheduled. Please consider helping the 

Eucharist Ministers and Readers in the Ministries Programs.    

   New Roof on the Chapel    For donations of $500 or more, your name and memorial information will be placed 

 on  an engraved metal picture of the Chapel.  This picture will be displayed in the Chapel .  As of this date we have the 

following contributors in this category:    (1) In memory of Dr. J. Ellery Michaud, (2)  Society of Angels, Our Lady  

Queen of Angels, (3) Anthony Criscuolo – In Memory of the Criscuolo Family, and (4) Genevieve Novak, - In Memory  

of James &  Margaret Mihelcic, (5) Margaret Matey – In memory of the Bicko and Matey Families; (6) Marion Irwin – 

 In Memory of Dr. Robert and Marion Irwin; (7) Richard Stern – In memory of Irene & Ernest Stern, (8) Anonymous in 

honor of “Pop” Fedock; (9) Marian & Keith Higgins – In honor of Jesus, Mary & Joseph; (10) In memory of George 

 & Helen Ferko – The Ferko family, (11) In memory of Stanley and Betty Kubala – Gunza & Kubala families; (12) 

Anonymous – In memory of Frank & Ella Vidmar; (13) John Harchick Jr. – In memory of John W. Harchick Sr. 

     Baptism for babies in our Church is for parents who want to raise their children in the Catholic Faith.  

Parents who do not come to Church, even if they have other children baptized, need to come to Church regularly if they 

hope to baptize their new children.  God parents need to be practicing Catholics and should be able to give the Priest an 

approved  sponsor certificate from their home Catholic Church.  

  Hospital Visits:  If you want the priest to visit your loved ones in a hospital, you need to call the rectory  

                If you think someone  should be in the Parish Bulletin Prayer List, contact the Rectory .      
 

                                                OLQA  Funerals &  Cemetery Information 

 In the case  of death, families must contact the Rectory  of Our Lady Queen of Angels Catholic Church 
before they sit down with any funeral director, so that appropriate and proper arrangements may be made.  The Pastor  

will help the family to make all arrangements for the Church, spiritual services, cemetery and burial arrangements, 

luncheons, etc.  Families who do not follow this procedure are usually disappointed, especially at a time when they do  

not need additional stress in their lives. The choice is theirs.  All funeral directors who do business with this Church 

should inform their clients of this fact.      

                                                       New Miscellaneous Event  

                                                            Repeated  Miscellaneous  Events 
 A “Ham  Dinner with a side of Rigatoni” will be held on Sunday, February 8 from 11:00 AM – 2:00 PM at St.  

Anthony of Padua Church in Windber.  Eat in or take-outs available.  Dinners are $9.00 for adults and $5.00 for children.   
 Exposition of the Holy Shroud of Turin, Italy is scheduled between April 19 & June 24, 2015.  The last 

exposition was in 2010 and the next viewing will be in 2025.  Please join us for a rare opportunity to view the burial 



 cloth of Christ on April 21 to 30, 2015.  $3,589.00 per person/double room from New York JFK or Newark EWR 

Airports.  The Catholic Tour will assist you in securing airfare from your home city.  Please call 1-877-627-4268 or 

email jimadair@thecatholictour.com for more information, itinerary and reservation forms.  

 From Family Life Office 
 The Altoona-Johnstown Diocese will be welcoming Tom Zordani, the founder and author of FAITH 

FINANCES ON Sat., Feb. 28 from 8:30 am to 3:30 pm at the Sacred Heart Spirituality Center, Portage, PA.  All are 

welcome!  Mr. Zordani  is a devout Catholic who through the trials of his own life has been called to a ministry 

 of helping Catholics learn and live their faith by using scripture and basic budgeting tools to become financially free.  

The workshop atmosphere will be fun and relaxed-no personal finance information will be shared with the group.  

 Cost for the course is $45 a person or $75 a couple which includes materials, breakfast and lunch.  Reservation 

deadline:  Feb. 17.  Send name, address, phone and payment to Family Life Office, 5379 Portage St., Lilly, PA  

15938-814-886-5551. 

The Heart of God-Valentine’s Morning Prayer and Breakfast for Widows and Widowers.  Remember your 

loved ones on Wed., Feb. 11 with mass at 10:00 a.m.  All spouses will be mentioned and remembered at Mass.   

Brunch at 11:00 a.m. followed by a special presentation on St. Paul’s Life—an actor’s portrayal by Glen Smith.  
Sponsored by the Diocesan Family Life Office and hosted by the Immaculate Conception Church, 1640 New Germany Road, 

Summerhill.  A $5 donation is suggested.  Reservations required by Feb. 3.  Call the Family Life at (814) 886-5551. 

 2015 Engaged Couples Marriage Preparation Weekends Fulfills diocesan marriage preparation requirement.  

Can attend Feb. 6-7-8, March 27-28-29-March 1, May 8-9-10 or Nov. 6-7-8.  Begins Fri. 8:00 pm and ends Sun. 3:00 

pm.  Held at the Sacred Heart spirituality Center on Munster Road, Portage.  For more information, call Diocesan Family 

Life Office 814-886-5551 or go to www.dioceseaj.org (Diocesan Offices, Family Life).  Gift Certificates available. 

 Travel with Monsignor Michael Servinsky, V.G., Pastor of Holy Rosary Parish, Altoona, PA on our  

Greece & Turkey Pilgrimage.  Where:  Thessaloniki, Phillippi, Kavala, Kalambaka, Meteora, Delphi, Corinth, 

 Athens, Piraeus, Mykonos, Kusadasi (Turkey), Patmos, Santorini, Istanbul (Turkey)  Trip Dates:  April 18-30, 2015  

Cost:  $4,799.00  Airfare and ALL-Included.  To register, please contact (855) 842-8001 or (508) 340-9370.  You can 

also register online  at www.proximotravel.com . 

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter-Commuter Weekend—Let Christ into your marriage so it can be a greater  

Marriage.  Restore and renew your marriage to a unity of heart by attending a Marriage Encounter Weekend on 

 January 24-25 at the Sacred Heart Spirituality Center, Portage.  For information, call: (814) 495-4854 or visit 

www.YourMarriageIsWorthIt.org,  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 Lighting of the Sanctuary Candles in the Church and Chapel  A way of remembering our loved ones for birthdays,  

anniversaries, special intentions, health and healing, etc.  Lighting a Sanctuary Candle is a way of extending one’s prayer and  

showing a silent vigil for the person on whose behalf the prayer is offered.  In burning candles, our prayers rise up to heaven day 

 and night.  Please fill out form below or call the Rectory.  754-5224 

 

Use this form to request a Sanctuary Candle for your special intentions.             Donation:  $10 

 

___________________________________________________________    _____________________________________ 

Date & Name for whom candle burns                                                                      Person requesting candle 

Birthday, Anniversary, or Special Intentions_______________________________________________________________ 

Masses for your Loved Ones – If you would like Masses said in memory of your loved ones for special occasions here at 

Our Lady Queen of Angels Church and Chapel, please call the Church Rectory for your request for dates. Remember 

dates are often booked 3 months in advance and longer for weekend Masses.   
Cut here and drop in the Collection Basket-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Use this form to request a Mass for a deceased person.  You do not have to be a member of the parish to request a Mass. 

Donation is: $10   We will publish this Mass schedule in the Church Bulletin and place it on our International Web Page. 

___________________  ________  _____________________________  _________________________________ 

Date of requested Mass Time   Name of Deceased   Name of the person/s requesting the Mass.    Phone Number    
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